
 NFIP Workshop 
 
 

MT-1 and MT-2 Forms and Process: 
LOMA/LOMR Training 

 
FEMA-Region 8 and the North Dakota State Water Commission are sponsoring a FREE 
National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) workshop in Grand Forks on Tuesday, 
October 23rd and in Minot on Thursday, October 25th. These one-day workshops will 
focus on the details of the Letter of Map Amendment (LOMA) and Letter of Map 
Revision (LOMR) process and what information is necessary to be successful. LOMAs 
and LOMRs are routine Flood Insurance Rate Map changes using the FEMA MT-1 and 
MT-2 forms. 
 

Certified Floodplain Managers will receive 6 Continuing Education Credits. 
 

When and Where:      
• Tuesday, October 23, 2018 – Grand Forks, ND 

o City Hall, 255 N 4th Street, Lower Level - Room A102 
• Thursday, October 25, 2018 – Minot, ND 

o City Auditorium, 420 3rd Ave SW, Room 203 
 

Agenda:  
• 8:30-9:00AM  Arrival/Sign-in 
• 9:00-12:00PM  LOMA: MT-1 Process 
• 12:00-1:00PM  Break for Lunch (on your own)  
• 1:00-4:00PM  LOMR: MT-2 Process  

  
Presenters:  

• Tom Birney, CFM  FEMA – Denver, CO 
• Henry Poburk, P.E., CFM CDM Smith – Denver, CO  

 

Training is provided at no-cost, but space is limited.   
Please pre-register by calling or emailing: 

 
Dionne Haynes, North Dakota State NFIP Coordinator 

701-328-4961  •  dfhaynes@nd.gov 
 

 


